
From: Andrew Peterson novelistandy@gmail.com
Subject: St. Patrick's Day Parade

Date: March 10, 2025 at 8:04 AM
To: Andrew Peterson novelistandy@gmail.com

Hello NCIWC membership:

Attached is the information for attending the St. Patrick's Day Parade on San Francisco Street. 

If you attend, you'll have a wonderful time showing off your elegant hound(s) to thousands of people. It's a great way to promote the
breed and help ensure that Wolfhounds will be around for generations to come! 

All my best,

Andrew Peterson, NCIWC Secretary
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